Date: Tue, 04 May 1999 18:19:51 -0400

From: Kate Wasch <kate.wasch@legal.gatech.edu>

To: Ted Hill <hill@math.gatech.edu> randy.nordin@legal.gatech.edu

ject: Re: Open Records Act requests

Dr. Hill,

As we previously discussed, all Open Records Act requests should be submitted to my office in writing (i.e., on paper). I will not respond to requests submitted by e-mail.

At 05:20 PM 5/4/99 -0400, you wrote:

- >I would like to see (via open records law) all records including but not >restricted to letters, mail, handwritten correspondence, e-mail, memos etc >pertaining to the following:
- >1. messages from Dean Schuster to Drs. Andrew, Chow, Duke from 1996 to >present which summarize or interpret the results of the questionaires >on their performances which were filled out by SOM faculty.
- >2. financial records for the JDE (Journal of Differential Equations) SOM >Georgia Tech Foundation account from 1992-1996.
- >3. records pertaining to the "task force" on leave policy which President >Clough said was investigating such issues. (memos establishing the ommittee, reports of the committee, minutes, etc).
- >4. correspondence between the Provost office and the Office of Legal >Affairs concerning the defamatory e-mail attack against me by Professor >Wang in February 1999; analogous correspondence between Dean COS office >and OLA.
- >5. correspondence related to proposed invitation by Dr. Clough for NATO >Commander General Wesley Clark to speak at Georgia Tech (following his >personal quarantee to me last summer of accepting such an invitation >should one be made).

>Thank you >T.P. Hill

Kate Wasch Senior Attorney Office of Legal Affairs Georgia Institute of Technology 400 Tenth Street Atlanta, Georgia 30332-0495

Phone: (404)894-4812 Fax: (404)894-3120